April 7, 1967

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Conversion to Water Well
Tidewater 0il Company
Santa Fe B #1
C-25-18N-9W
McKinley County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

We interpret your letter of March 30, 1967, to Mr.
George Hatch to mean that the well in question has been
converted to a water well to the satisfaction of the New
Mexico 0il Conservation Commission. Please confirm this
in order that we may be in position to transmit to Mr.
Willcoxson the consideration which we agreed to pay him
in event the well has been converted to a water well to
the Commission's satisfaction.

Thank you in advance for your courtesy and atten-
tion to this matter.

Very truly yours,
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CC: Mr. Buck Willcoxson
Grants, New Mexico

Mr. C. L. Wade
P. O. Box 249
Hobbs, New Mexico







